
Tenth Notice  

Advertisement No- 3/2022 

 

Due to administrative reasons, the interview for the post of Assistant Professor 

(Microbiology) scheduled to be held on 30.05.2023 at 9:00 AM has been 

postponed and it will now be held on 04.06.2023 at 9:00 AM. The shortlisted 

candidates of the said post can download their interview call letter (revised) from 

recruitment portal (https://recruitment.hauiums.in) by using their login credentials. 

However, rest of the interviews will be held as per scheduled date and time 

mentioned in the eighth notice. 
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